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Harmonized Tariff Schedule (HTS) Changes for 2007


Proposed changes to the Harmonized Tariff Schedule of the United States (HTSUS) will become effective on 03 February 2007 and mandatory on 20 February 2007.  U.S. Customs and Border Protection has issued this 17-day grace period to allow exporters and importers additional time to review and update their current HTS codes.  The chapters most affected by the changes are those dealing with industrial and high-technology products (i.e. Chapters 84, 85, 87, and 90).  





A full version of the 2007 HTS listing is available online by chapter:


Exports	� HYPERLINK "http://www.census.gov/foreign-trade/schedules/b/index.html" ��http://www.census.gov/foreign-trade/schedules/b/index.html�


Imports	� HYPERLINK "http://www.usitc.gov/tata/hts" ��www.usitc.gov/tata/hts�








Uniform Customs and Practice for Documentary Credits – 2007 Revision


Two members of the UFO Letter of Credit team attended a seminar explaining changes in the Uniform Customs and Practice (UCP 500) for Documentary Credits. The effective date for the new rules, titled UCP 600, is 01 July 2007. To order a copy of the new UCP 600 publication, please go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.iccbooks.com" ��www.iccbooks.com� .





Chinese New Year will be celebrated between 18 February and 24 February 2007 on the Chinese mainland and between 17 February and 20 February in Hong Kong.   Many offices and manufacturing facilities are closed during the holiday.





Increased Foreign Exchange Controls in Venezuela


The volatile exchange rate of the Bolivar versus the US Dollar has pushed the Venezuelan government and CADIVI (Venezuela’s Commission on Foreign Exchange Administration) to establish a “priority goods list” for foreign currency expenditures which ranks products by harmonized code.  This action was published by the “Gazeta Oficial” (the equivalent of the US Federal Register) in December 2006.  For additional information, please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.cadivi.gov.ve" ��www.cadivi.gov.ve�.











